Dear Grant,

 

Thanks for the excellent job GTM General Contracting, Inc. did for us at Latta Pavilion during our recent radon fix.   You and your workers did about every job in the book and did it well. 

 

Dealing with homeowners in a 100 unit 5 story condominium complex like ours can be a difficult job. Your crews were hard working honest people who handled the construction process in a pleasant manner and with a minimum of interruption to the residents. 

 

 From the radon fix, to drywall, to stucco and roof repair all was accomplished with professionalism.

 

We plan to use the services of GTM General Contracting, Inc. on future projects.

 

As the Latta board member in charge of this project I would be happy to have you use my name as a reference for future projects.

 

Sincerely,

Sis Kaplan

